
POMFRET RECREATION COMMISSION 

MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 11. 2020 

PCS LIBRARY AT 7:00 PM 

 

Call to Order:  Muriel called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

Members Present:  Beverly Champany, Mary Collins, Jenifer Hudock, Steve Kulig 

and Muriel Mrakovich 

Others  Present:  Barbara Gagnon and Carrie Wolfe 

Members Absent:  Rhonda Wishart 

Approval of Minutes:  Bev made a motion to approve our last minutes of 

September 10, 2019.  Steve seconded.   All approve. 

Current Business:  Since our last meeting, we had “Movie in the Park” on 9/13 which 

was well attended with a box car contest. The winner of contest received the movie of 

the night, Secret Life of Pets 2.   On 10/19, we had a Halloween event with a bon fire, hay 

ride, toasting marshmallow pit, trick or treating and movie. 

Wooden Pen Class was on 10/19—free program and all time slots were sold out. 

New York City Trip was a great success with two buses sold out as we partnered with 

Thompson Recreation.  

The Asian Cooking Classes have been filled to capacity held in January and February. 

March 21st  and March 28th will be Chinese Dumplings Class held at the Pomfret Senior 

Center. 

Irish Trivia will be March 13th at the Pomfret School Parsons Lodge Room.  

Spring Social will be on Friday, April 3rd at PCS.  Will need help with games and 

concession stand. 



Easter Egg Hunt is scheduled for 4/4/20 

 

 

Easter Egg Hunt:  will be Saturday, April 4th at the Wolf Den Campground for boys and 

girls ages 1 thru 10.  

Fishing Derby : will be on June 7th at the Pomfret Rod and Gun Club. 

 

Lego Camp is scheduled for 7/13-7/20.   

New Business: 

Barbara submitted a letter to the Commission from Kate Bloom having an interest in 

joining the Recreation Commission.  Members suggested in having her come to our next 

meeting to meet her as she is new in Town.  Barbara will email her with our suggestion 

and her notes of our upcoming programs and members participation. We hope to meet 

her at our April meeting. 

It was also suggested to review the Recreation Commission by-laws.  Muriel will check 

into it and send copies to members for review.  

Barbara is still working on another Pen Class, Stay and Play, Volleyball and Women’s 

Tennis.  Also extending our Disc Golf Course . 

Our April Meeting will not be on the second Tues as it will be school vacation week. 

Muriel will contact members of the new date. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Muriel Mrakovich 



Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


